
BHRC Social Media Policy 

 

 

The Directors of the BHRC would like to remind all licence holders of the contents of the Social 

Media policy. We all use platforms such as Facebook, Youtube, and Twitter. These sites are 

potentially open to the world to read, and because of this can be used in a derogatory way against 

officials, other members and the BHRC itself. 

 

Offences against the policy will be taken extremely seriously, investigated and dealt with 

appropriately. If licence holders have any concerns they should be sent to the BHRC office by email 

or letter and they will be dealt with. 

 

The last section of the policy reads: 

 

“Non compliance with this policy may result in that person being called before the BHRC Stewards.  

The BHRC reserves the right to require the immediate removal or modification of medial comments 

that result in a breach of this policy” 

 

The complete policy can be found on the BHRC website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


